
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au>  

Sent: Tuesday, 25 October 2022 2:57 PM 

To: Greg Hall <ghall@professionalsaustralia.org.au>; Jacki Baulch 

<jbaulch@professionalsaustralia.org.au>; Scott Harris <Scott.Harris@guild.org.au> 

Subject: RE: AM2016/28 Pharmacy Industry Award 2020 

 

OFFICIAL 
 

Dear parties,  

 

The Vice President will grant the extension sought; please file the document setting out the issues 

that are agreed, the issues that are in dispute and any relevant agreed facts by 4:00 pm (AEDT) on 

Wednesday, 2 November 2022. 

 

The 1 November 2022 directions hearing will be vacated and the matter relisted for directions at 9:30 

am (AEDT) on Tuesday, 8 November 2022. An amended notice of listing will shortly be uploaded to 

the Commission’s website and circulated to subscribers.  

 

 

Edrea Venal 

Associate to Vice President Hatcher 

 

 

From: Greg Hall <ghall@professionalsaustralia.org.au>  

Sent: Tuesday, 25 October 2022 10:48 AM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au> 

Cc: Jacki Baulch <jbaulch@professionalsaustralia.org.au>; Scott Harris <Scott.Harris@guild.org.au> 

Subject: AM2016/28 Pharmacy Industry Award 2020 

 

Good morning Associate,  

 

We refer to the directions issued in this matter dated 27 September 2022.  

 

APESMA and PGA have been working towards producing an agreed statement of facts document, 

however, with a few remaining items yet to be resolved we are not able to file the document today.   
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Parties jointly request please that we have a further week (i.e. by 2 November 2022) to file the 

agreed facts and issues in dispute.  

 

Further, the upcoming directions hearing date in this matter has been listed on the Melbourne Cup 

public holiday.    

 

We also request that an alternative and later date be found for the directions hearing please.  

 

I confirm that the PGA is cc’d into this email and agrees with the above requests.  

 

Regards,  

 

 

 

Greg Hall 

Legal / Industrial Officer | Professionals Australia 

 

 

http://www.professionalsaustralia.org.au/

